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Box 1545
Hobbs, New Hexioco
June 10, 1848

Mr. W. J. Petermmn
Fortales, New Mexioco

Dear Mr. Peterman:

In reply to your letter of June 8, 1948, requesting copies of
Porm C-105 for completiom of records on plugging of your Taylor
#5 il in Sec. 22, T. 38, R. SOB, Roosevelt County, I forwarded
these forms to you sometime ago.

Enclosed please find another supply of Form C-106 and Porm C-101.

I have forwarded all correspondence to our sttornrey in Santa Pe
for his opinion on your drilling smother wsll. I would auggest
that you wait until the final plugging of your #5 Taylor las besn
approved by the 0il Conservation Commission before you start
another well.

Very traly yours,

011 Conserwation Commission

State Oil & Gas Inspector
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Mailed letter from Mr. Peterman to Dick on June 10.
Also mailed supply of forms to Mr. Peterman.
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